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SIAA COVID-19  

POLICY  
 

 

Stockbrokers and Investment Advisers Association (SIAA) is committed to providing a safe and 

healthy environment for all attendees at our face-to-face events. Our decisions and preventive 

measures are guided by the laws and health advice from the Australian federal and NSW state 

governments. 

  

As such, attendees must adhere to all COVID-19 safety measures put in place by SIAA, the venue and 

either or both of the Australian Government and the respective state government. Attendees also 

acknowledge that these procedures may be changed at any time in accordance with the latest health 

advice from either or both of the Australian Government and the respective state government.  

Vaccination status 

SIAA will follow the latest health advice from either or both of the Australian Government and the 

respective state government. 

 

If at the time vaccinations are required, attendees will be required to be vaccinated and event staff 

may be required to check attendees’ vaccination status on arrival at the event. 

Masks 

SIAA and the venue will follow the latest health advice from either or both of the Australian 

Government and the respective state government. If at the time masks are mandated, attendees will 

be required to wear a mask. If masks are not mandated, attendees may choose to wear a mask at 

their discretion. 

Social distancing 

The venue will adhere to the latest health advice from either or both of the Australian Government 

and the respective state government. 

Experiencing symptoms of illness 

SIAA and the venue will expect attendees to follow the latest health advice if they are feeling unwell. 

However, for the comfort of other guests, attendees who are suffering from cold or flu-like 

symptoms (such as coughing or sneezing) should reconsider their attendance at the event. If this is 

the case, please contact the SIAA team to discuss your ticket refund or replacement options.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring we can deliver a safe event for our industry.  


